
You are on a winter route. 
The Annual Winter Route Parking Ban will soon 
be in effect here. The ban prohibits parking on 
designated streets with winter route or snow route 
signs daily from 2 a.m. to 7 a.m. 

Cars parked or stopped on these priority routes 
make it hard for us to clear snow and ice. (And 
restrictions are in place even if it isn’t snowing or 
doesn’t look like a street needs clearing.) 

Vehicles parked overnight on a winter route when 
the ban is in place may be ticketed and towed. 

Please note: we regularly check these routes and 
tow in accordance with The Manitoba Highway 
Traffic Act. 

Visit winnipeg.ca/snow to 
learn more about the ban and 
when it will start for 2022.

Download and use the Know 
Your Zone app to be notified 
of all winter parking bans.


